
 
 
September 9, 2005 
 
 
TIMCO ENGINEERING, INC. 
849 N.W. State Road 45 
P.O. Box 370 
Newberry, Florida  32669 
 
Re:  Request of Confidentiality 
 
FCC ID: KA349WAN2 
 
Pursuant to Sections 0.457(d)(1)(ii) and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, the 
Applicant hereby requests confidential treatment of information accompanying as 
outlined below: 
 
Schematics  
Parts List 
 
The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not 
customarily released to the public. The public disclosure of these matters might 
be harmful to the Applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors. 
 
The Applicant understands that pursuant to Rule 0.457(d)(1)(ii), disclosure of this 
Application and all accompanying documentation will not be made before the 
date of the Grant for this Application. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
David Gell 
VP Engineering 
858-450-1220 
858-457-2681 (fax) 
 
 


